
Board of Heath Minutes 

January 12, 2021 

 

The virtual meeting opened at 7:00 P.M. with Ms. Amodei, Ms. Moeller and Mr. Parkin  

 

COVID 19 Questions 

Lowell General Hospital informed The Board of Health that they have resources if we need 

anything. 

DPH is recommending that you should get the vaccine shot even though you have had the virus. 

Those needing shots at home should contact their physicians.   

Rapid testing is also available; results are back in 15 minutes.   

Ms. Moeller, an infectious disease specialist at Lowell General.  She is helping people get over 

their fear of getting the shot.  Ms. Moeller will be glad to direct any questions we may have to 

her attention. 

Trash and Recycling 

Ms. Ferrari told the Board that there is another company interested in bidding on the new trash 

contract.    The contract needs to be revised before giving it out to anyone for them to be bid 

on it.  It would be good to have the new contract awarded to someone by March so we could 

begin to advertise it. 

Transfer Station 

The shed at the transfer station has been vandalized.  The door lock was broken and what was 

in there was taken.  There was nothing of real value.   The Board would like to either tear it 

down or have another dept. take and use it.   Possibly Parks and Recreation and the highway 

dept. could use it.   

 

The meeting closed at 7:30 p.m. 

 


